
September, 2021 

Follow us on Facebook Visit our website at OPBlESSING.ORG 

Heads of Households 352 

Individuals 1072 

Professions of Faith 8 

New clients 26 

Prayed with 358 

Terry Wuethrich, President; Hank Frickenstein, Vice President; Brian Cottrell, Operations Manager; Mike Will, Secretary;       

Marsha Jakobi, Treasurer; Barry Zalane, Board Member at Large 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

While it is certainly great to be recognized by the 

Greater Chicago Food Depository, we wouldn’t be able 

to do this without our loyal and dedicated volunteers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to the staff and clients of In 

The Game Hollywood Park of Crestwood for 

collecting school supplies for our neighbors.  

YES , IT’S BACK! 

Operation Blessing will be holding its annual Pancake 

Brunch fund-raiser this year on Saturday, October 23rd, at 

Moraine Valley Church. It will be live and in person!         

Enclosed is the flier with the details and we ask you to 

make lots of copies and get the word out.  

We’re excited to be able to hold this event again and we 

hope to see you there. 




